
October 29, 2018

REF: BSE/2018-2019/23

To

The General Manager
Department of Corporate Services
BSE Limited
P J Towers
Dalal Street
Mumbai - 400001

SCRIP CODE: 531370

ISIN: INE960B01015

SUB: Board meeting to be held on November 14, 2018

Dear Sir / Madam,

In accordance with Regulation 29 of SEBI (LODR) Regulation, 2015, please  be informed that meeting of the
Board of Directors of the Company will be held on November 14, 2018, at 7.00 pm  at #16 Ground Floor,
Lovely,  Sector  2,  Airoli  West Navi  Mumbai  -  400708,   inter  alia,  to  consider and approve the Unaudited
Financial Results for the quarter ended September 30, 2018 alongwith Limited Review Report.

Further, in accordance with Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Report Trading by insiders of the
Company pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of  Insider Trading) Regulations 2015, the Trading Window of the
Company shall remain closed from November 3, 2018 to November 16, 2018 (inclusive of both days)  and
shall reopen on November 17, 2018.

Kindly acknowledge receipt.

Thanking you.

Yours truly,
For Sparc Systems Ltd.

Punit Neb 
Director
DIN 01026300
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